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April 28, 2008

SENT VIA E-MAIL

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli :

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.,
Leave to Construct Application for Alfred and Plantagenet
Board File No.: EB-2007-0745

Enbridge Gas Distribution ("Enbridge") has received the Notice of Application ("NOA")
along with the Letter of Direction ("LOD"), which was issued by the Ontario Energy Board
(the "Board") for the EB-2007-0745 Alfred and Plantagenet proceeding.

The title of the NOA issued by the Board indicates that the proposed pipeline is located in
the Township of Alfred and Plantagenet and the villages of Alfred, Plantagenet and
Wendover in the United Counties of Prescott and Russell.

The villages of Alfred, Plantagenet and Wendover were incorporated into the Township of
Alfred and Plantagenet in 1997 and therefore Enbridge believes these locations should be
clarified in the NOA. A portion of the Township of Champlain, the geographical area
formally known as L'Original should also be listed in the title of the NOA.

Enbridge requests that the NOA be changed to reflect the amalgamation of the villages of
Alfred, Plantagenet, and Wendover into the Township of Alfred and Plantagenet and to
include the Township of Champlain for the geographical area formerly known as L'Original
as described below.

Notice of Application
Enbridge Gas Distribution

Leave to Construct Natural Gas Distribution Pipelines and Related Facilities in the
Township of Alfred and Plantagenet (including the former of Villages of Alfred,

Plantagenet and Wendover) and the Township of Champlain (for the geographical area
known as L'Original) in the United Counties of Prescott and Russell
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The map that is included with the NOA has been updated to reflect the above noted
changes and is included with this letter.

In addition to the changes previously mentioned, Enbridge requests that the following
revisions be made to both the English and French Versions of the NOA:

• Change the contact for Enbridge to Patrick Hoey, Director regulatory Affairs;
• On page 1, line 2, eliminate the hyphen; and

On page 2, line 2, change the NPD to NPS.

With regards to the LaD, Enbridge requests that the LaD be change to direct Enbridge to
serve the NOA and the Application on the Clerks of the Township of Alfred and
Plantagenet and the Township of Champlain .

Also , in previous LaD's issued by the Board the list of Provincial Government ministries
and agencies contained more contacts than those that have been provided in the
EB-2007-0745 LaD and it also directed that the NOA be sent to the members of the
Ontario Pipeline Coordinating Committee (OPCC) . Enbridge requests confirmation from
the Board that only the parties listed in the EB-2007-0745 LaD are to be served.

Yours very truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Scott A. Stoll
SS:kp
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